
Januar y 16, 1963 

Mr . W. D. Bennett 
516 Pomona Cr . , S . W. 
Atlanta 15 , Georgia 

Dear Mr . Bennett: 

I apprec iate y our expression of interest in the 
a c tion taken by the City of Atlanta in clos ing 
Peyton and Harlan Roads . 

It is my sincere hope and belief that the problems 
in this area may be worked out to a mutually 
satisfacto.ry conclusion. 

IAJr/br 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr . , 
Mayor 

I 




